
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Washington County Affordable Housing Advisory Committee (AHAC) Meeting 

 
Notice is hereby given that there will be a Meeting of the Washington County 
Affordable Housing Advisory Committee on Thursday, February 13, 2020 at 
2:00 p.m.  
 
The meeting will be held at the Washington County Government Offices at 1331 South 
Blvd., Chipley, FL 32428. If you have any questions or need special arrangements, 
please contact Karen Shaw, Grants/Special Projects Coordinator for the Washington 
County Board of County Commissioners, by calling 850-638-6058 or by email: 
kshaw@washingtonfl.com. 
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